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Middle school:  The new doors by the lunch room have been installed. 

The projects have been completed and doing good. 

 

Football field:  Burke Deal has looked at the press box and would like to 

add on to the existing building.  I do not advise doing this; there is some 

dry rot in the existing building and will cause a liability.  It would be best 

to rebuild a press box. 

 

Lunch program power:  I am still waiting to hear back from Homedale 

Electric about the power for the hot lunch program. 

 

Tom Muir 

 

 

      

 


